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UNM Limited Competition Announcement 
 
Dear UNM Researchers,  
 
The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting statements of interest (SOIs) for the NSF 
Advanced Computing Systems & Services: Adapting to the Rapid Evolution of Science and 
Engineering Research (NSF 23-518) limited competition. This competition is for Category I proposals 
only. With this funding opportunity, NSF is seeking capacity resources, namely production 
computational resources maximizing the capacity provided to support the broad range of computation 
and data analytics needs in S&E research.  
 
Sponsor: NSF 
Opportunity Title: Advanced Computing Systems & Services: Adapting to the Rapid Evolution of 
Science and Engineering Research 
Opportunity Number: NSF 23-518 
Sponsor Due Date(s): 10/29/2024 
Award Range: Up to $10M for five years 
Number of Submissions Allowed from UNM: One (1) as lead institution 
Solicitation: https://nsf-gov-
resources.nsf.gov/solicitations/pubs/2023/nsf23518/nsf23518.pdf?VersionId=tiPizuyIY7rVyz7.yqEJlMqf
gQo1Sk94  
 
Limited Comp. SOI Due Date: NOON on July 8, 2024 
Limited Comp. Instructions: Submit your ~100-word SOI in UNM’s InfoReady Review portal. No 
late submissions will be considered. Based on the number of SOIs received, the Limited Competitions 
Management Team may announce a call for pre-proposals. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact us at limited@unm.edu.  
If you are affiliated with HSC, please contact HSC Limited Competition at HSC-
LimitedComps@salud.unm.edu for more information. 
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